
 

December 4, 2023 

As we head into the next few weeks, students will be 
taking their 2nd Diagnostic Assessments in both Reading 
and Mathematics. We encourage parents to discuss with 
their child to do their very best! We want all students to 
show us how much they have grown and learned this 
school year. These assessments will also help our teachers 
to determine what areas each student will need additional 
support.  
This week is a busy week with Winter Programs for our TK, 
K, 1st, and 2nd graders, as well as our 5th and 6th graders in 
Band, Choir, and Orchestra. Please note: our 3rd and 4th 
graders will have a performance in the Spring.  

 
Please also note, that students do not attend school on 
Friday, Dec. 22. The last day of school before Winter Break 
is on Thursday, Dec. 21st.  

11/27 – 12/14:  REC Area Canned 
Food Drive 
11/27-12/8: Annual Giving Tree  
12/11-12/18: PTC Chocolate Wishes 
Fundraiser  
12/12: SSC/ELAC Meeting 
12/13: Elementary Wrestling Night  
12/15: Freedom @ Reagan Games 
12/21: Away games @ Oraze  
12/22: NO SCHOOL! Enjoy the 
HOLIDAYS!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

SAVE THE DATE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


